
Sulaiman, Zahid 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Arsenault, 

Sulaiman, Zahid 
Monday, August 22, 2016 3:16 PM 
Michaei.Arsenault@beaumont.org 
Warren, Geoffrey; Sulaiman, Zahid 
Acknowledgement of Receipt of a Follow up Written Report of an event, Dated July 29, 
2016- Oakwood Hospital-Dearborn 

This acknowledges receipt of your follow up written report dated July 29, 2016, reporting an incident that 
occurred on July 29, 2016, in which an lodine-125 sealed source that was damaged during extraction from the 
breast tissue specimen. The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has reviewed your report and has no 
further questions at this time. The incident will be examined during a future inspection. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy 
of this message will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC's Public Document Room or 
from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS}, accessible from the 
NRC's website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please feel free to contact me at 630-829-9752 

Regards, 

Zahid S~laiman, Health Physicist 
Materials Inspection Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
US-Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region Ill 
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